
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Staffing 
I am pleased to announce that I have been appointed 
by the Department of Education to continue in the 
Principal (Rlg) position in 2017.  
 

Major Excursion 
Last week our students travelled to the historic 
township of Hill End for our exciting Term 4 
excursion. We explored an underground mine and 
learnt about life in the Gold Rush era. We were 
amazed with the size of a stamper battery and the 
skills of the miners’ in Golden Gully. We had fun gold 
panning and learning about the rich cultural history 
at the Heritage Centre. Special thanks to Will Martel 
for transporting us safely throughout the excursion. 
All student displayed exemplary manners. Well done!  

 
 

 

 

Students will open their classrooms, Thursday 10th 
November, 2016. Activities will commence at 
9.30am. Morning Tea will follow and families are 
requested to bring along a plate of goodies to share.  

SRC Ballimore Bear Award  
This week’s Ballimore Bear  
Award goes to Hayley Mills.  
Well done Hayley!  
 

SRC Bandana Day 
On Thursday 10th November, 2016, students will 
have the opportunity to purchase a bandana for $4, 
in support of CanTeen Australia. 
  
Healthy Lunch Box Session  
(Save the date) 
Tuesday 22 November, 9am in the school library. 
Sarah McKay will host a combined parent information 
session about 1. Healthy Lunch Boxes and 2. Fruit n 
Veg Sense workshop. 
 

Remembrance Day Commemoration 
Students will conduct a Remembrance Day 
Commemoration at the Ballimore War Memorial at 
Thelma Pelosi Park in Friday 11 November at 
10:40am. Everyone is welcome to attend. 
 

Sun Smart Information 
As the weather get warmer please remember to:- 

 
 

2017 Waste to Art Competition 
1 April – 28 May 2017, Competition online entries will 
open in February 2017. Western Plains Cultural 
Centre.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 

• Bushfire Emergency Planning Information 
• Permission note to view educational movies 
• School Reading Program 

 
Term 4 Week 4  
Tue 1 Nov Melbourne Cup Mufti Day  

P&C meeting, 2pm 
 
Wed 2 Nov SRC VC, 1.30pm 
 
Term 4 Week 5 
Thur 10 Nov Grandparents Day, 9.30 
  SRC Bandana Day 
Fri 11 Nov  Remembrance Day Commemoration, 

10.40am 
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